

Another busy week is ahead of us. Progress reports will be sent home tomorrow along with Dibels results. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the classroom teacher.

Both Sr. Helen and Mrs. Romero are following doctors' orders. With continued prayers we hope to see them back soon. Our dedicated staff has been maintaining their normal schedule. We now have on staff Ms. Megan Harrell to sub for Sister.

Our Fall Rummage Sale will be held Wednesday, Oct. 4 through Saturday, Oct. 7. If you can volunteer an hour or two please contact Chairperson, Christina Terwilliger, or the office. This event requires many volunteers. We appreciate any help you can provide.

October is Fire Safety month. The Fire Dept. will be here Tuesday, Oct 3, at 10:00 a.m. for a fire safety assembly.

Tuesday, Oct. 3 – Home & School Meeting, 7:00 p.m. – OLS Parish Center

We will continue to collect donations for our Hurricane Relief Fund. We have almost reached our first goal. Keep up the good work!

Thank you to all the children and families who participated in the Homecoming Parade. We had a BLAST!

	ALL SCHOOL MASS FORM
My child	will participate in the All School
The state of the s	2017, 5:30 p.m., SCM Church.